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21st June 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

New Park Primary Transition days 

Sorry for the delay in confirming our transition dates, we were awaiting confirmation of transition dates for our 

current Year 6 pupils.  Transition dates for pupils, who are joining us in September will be: 

Thursday 29th June – 9:30-12 

On this day, pupils will engage with ice breaker activities, getting to know staff and pupils and team building 

activities. 

Friday 30th June – 9:30-1pm 

On this day, pupils will forest school activities.  We advise that children dress appropriately for the weather, as 

the majority of the time will be spent outdoors.  We would also advise pupils come in old clothes that you do 

not mind getting muddy.  Children will be offered lunch with us, which will consist of a choice of sandwich 

(ham, cheese, tuna), crisp, fruit and a drink.  However, if your child would prefer to bring a packed lunch, this 

is absolutely fine with us. 

Arrival 

On both days, please come to the main carpark at our Alderbrook site as with previous visits and ring the gate 

buzzer.  The Alderbrook receptionist will then ring down for New Park staff to greet you and will walk down 

with the pupils.   

Collection 

For collection, all pupils will be ready to meet parents at the school gate. 

 

On Friday 30th June, Nicola Lawless (transition co-ordinator) will spend time with each child 1:1 to discuss 

with them any questions or worries they have about moving to New Park.  If she feels that additional transition 

visits are needed, this will be arranged individually with parents. 
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If you have any questions/queries or concerns please contact a member of the primary team on 0161 532 

3270. 

We look forward to welcoming all of our pupils to our school. 

Thank you, 

Nicola Webster  

Assistant Headteacher and Primary Lead, 

New Park Academy 

T: 0161 532 3270 
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